SubicHost COVID-19

For the most up-to-date information from the State of Connecticut on COVID-19 &

Business Guidance: Sector Rules for May 20 Reopen for:
Hair Salons & Barbershops * Offices * Retail & Malls

Restaurants (Outdoor Only) * Museums & Zoos (Outdoor Only)
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https://portal.ct.gov/coronavirus

*Please note all businesses subject to these guidelines are required to self-certify to the State of Connecticut prior to
opening May 20th. The certification system will be online next week. Updated 5/10/2020.

Individuals who have general questions that are not answered on the website can also call 2-1-1 for assistance. The
information line is available 24 hours a day and has multilingual assistance and TDD/TTY access. The hotline is intended
to be used by individuals who are not experiencing symptoms but may have general questions related to COVID-19.
Anyone experiencing symptoms is strongly urged to contact their medical provider.

To Contact the CT RIVER AREA HEALTH DISTRICT (CRAHD) regarding reopening

Please email: rdrew@crahd.net or call 860-661-3300 and leave a message.
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NOTICE: We know many Connecticut businesses are struggling as they deal with the effects of COVID-19. We appreciate
your perseverance and know we share your commitment to keeping our residents healthy. The state, working with its
federal partners, has several programs and initiatives in place to assist businesses during this difficult period. For specific
guestions related to small business, email the Joint Information Center at COVID19.JIC@ct.gov, or call the DECD small

business hotline at 860-500-2333.
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